
 

 

 

 

Toulouse, March 11, 2020 

 

 

Update on the Coronavirus situation 

  

 

Dear customers and partners, 

 

The spread of the coronavirus COVID-19 continues on French territory.  

Olivier Véran, Minister of Health, published a new decree on March 9, which sets out various measures 
to combat the spread of the virus. 

From now on, "any gathering involving more than 1,000 people at the same time is prohibited on 
national territory until April 15, 2020". 

We take note of this decision and continue to support our customers and partners in this exceptional 
situation, in order to find the best solution for each and every operation. 

The French Society of Hematology, whose 40th annual congress was scheduled for April 1 to 4, has 
decided to postpone it to September 9 to 11. To date, our other operations have been maintained.   

Our teams are at work and continue to move projects forward with the professionalism and 
commitment that characterize Europa Group.  

Enabling the medical and scientific communities to come together to share and learn is a priority for 
us. We continue to pursue this mission by putting the safety and health of our participants and 
employees at the forefront of our decisions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Marc Doncieux, Chairman   
 
Sally Vincent, CEO 
 


